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NOTIFICATION OF GROUNDWATER SAMPLING

The Memphis Depot Caretaker Staff'would like to inform you that personnel from the United

States Geological Survey (USGS) will be on Rozelle Street on Tuesday, December 9, 1997. The

USGS personnel will be installing ground water elevation recording devices on one of the Depot

monitoring wells along Rozelle Street. This device will be left at the monitoring well for the next

several months. The groundwater at this well is usually anywhere from 60 to 90 feet below the

ground surface. This water is not part of your drinking water supply and is not used by grass or
gardens

The installation of the elevation recording device will take about two hours. The USGS Manager

is Larry Thomas.

Thank you for your cooperation If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Shawn Phillips at
544-0611

Glenn Kaden

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

Memphis Depot Caretaker
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